
In industry sectors such as:

Food - Household - Chemical
Industry - Apparel 

B A F F L E
F I B C  B A G

WHAT IT IS?

They are designed with filling and
unloading systems of various
types, each one special for the
material it contains, and have lugs
on the upper part to allow their
transport.

They are moisture and shock
resistant, recyclable,
biodegradable, disposable and
antistatic.

These are flexible polypropylene
containers; dimensions are
measured by filling capacity,
ranging from 1102.31 lbs. to
4409.245 lbs. in general. They
have handles of the same material
at the top to facilitate
transportation. Their function is
basically to help the bag maintain
its square or rectangular shape.

They can be divided on the basis
of their filling and discharge
systems:

Open bottom
Open mouth
Flat bottom
Conical bottom

Conical skirt and
cover
Discharge valve
Loading valve

TYPES

APPLICATIONS
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